
Hopkinton Recreation Department Meeting 
April 27, 2021 
Attending:  Paula, Louise, Paul, Glenn, Jim, Ann  
Guest: Flo 
 
The meeting was called to order via Zoom at 6:30. 
The minutes for March were approved.  
Paula  met with the the Chiefs and the 
Chamber. Meredith was very receptive to ideas but  
Neal has not heard back from them regarding the 
Family Fun Day.   
 
New Business:  ideas for the Fourth include renting 
Kayaks, bunting the town signs and at Kimball cabins 
Scavenger hunt at the cabins , the Tookie Cookie 
Contest and Decorate the Downtown contest.   
 
The great barn cleanup is underway. We were awarded 
the grant to restore the barn and need to organize our  
stuff so the inspectors can get around.  
 
In person activities will start up at the Center next Monday. 
There will be lots of limitations.  Drive thru lunch will  
Continue. Dial a ride will start up again.  
 
Paula is working on hiring the summer staff.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Ann Miller  


